

G8 GLOBAL – REVIEW UNIT 12 – BTVN3

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|----------------------|-------------------------|------------------------|
| 1: A. loved <u>ed</u> | B. oppos <u>ed</u> | C. miss <u>ed</u> | D. help <u>ed</u> |
| 2: A. inven <u>ti</u> on | B. ques <u>ti</u> on | C. inform <u>ati</u> on | D. protec <u>ti</u> on |
| 3: A. ab <u>ou</u> t | B. sh <u>ou</u> t | C. thro <u>ugh</u> | D. ar <u>ou</u> nd |
| 4: A. ticket <u>s</u> | B. detail <u>s</u> | C. alien <u>s</u> | D. rocket <u>s</u> |
| 5: A. doub <u>t</u> | B. suburb <u></u> | C. plumber <u></u> | D. clim <u>b</u> |

Mark A, B, C or D that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress

- | | | | |
|--------------|------------|--------------|------------|
| 6. A. rocket | B. suggest | C. telescope | D. garbage |
| 7. A. arrest | B. cleaner | C. oppose | D. appear |

Mark A, B, C or D & Choose the correct answers to complete the sentences.

8. In a weightless environment, everything floats _____.
A. uncontrollably B. downwards C. smoothly D. constantly
9. I often practice _____ English books to enrich my vocabulary.
A. reading B. read C. reading D. to read
10. Ha Noi is a very beautiful city which is in _____ North of Viet Nam.
A. an B. a C. Ø D. the
11. Visiting saturn some friends on the internet _____ her happiness everyday.
A. are B. is C. was D. were
12. Mr Smith is _____ telling his children _____ how the life on the other planet is.
A. about B. with C. at D. of
13. Parents should _____ more attention to what the teacher is talking about the other planet.
A. pay B. bring C. make D. have
14. Would you mind _____ me the way how to travel to the Moon?
A. show B. showing C. to show D. showed
15. At this time last Saturday, We _____ a football match at Thien Truong Stadium.
A. watched B. was watching C. were watching D. are watching
16. On June 2nd, 1966, Surveyor 1 became the first U.S. _____ to land on the moon.
A. flying saucer B. airplane C. spacecraft D. helicopter
17. Mars is the most _____ planet in our Solar System besides Earth.
A. powerful B. notable C. appropriate D. habitable
18. Joe: "Could you sing when you were five?" He asked me _____ when I was five.
A. can I sing B. if I can sing C. could I sing D. if I could sing
19. Mary: "Are you able to swim?" Mary asked me _____ to swim.
A. if I have been able B. am I able C. if I was able D. will be able
20. Sue: "May I sleep at Lee's house overnight?" Sue asked her mom _____ at her friend's house overnight.
A. if she might sleep B. could she sleep C. can she sleep D. if she had to sleep
21. Travelling on the moon is one of the _____ that will feel happy for someone. resource.
A. invent B. inventions C. inventors D. inventing
22. _____ the rise in unemployment due to war in Russian, people still seem to be spending more.
A. in spite B. Although C. though D. Despite
23. The final examination will be held _____ June 9th, 2022.
A. in B. on C. at D. to
24. Chatting with friends _____ exciting at school..
A. are B. is C. were D. being

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word / phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part

- 25: We will never forget the trip to the Moon which occured in late January or early February.
A. happened B. began C. caused D. ended
- 26: The farmers saw the aliens from the nearby area when they worked on the farm.
A. place B. space C. region D. country

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word / phrase that is *OPPOSITE* in meaning

27: I am happy to hear that you have won the contest talking about the other planet.

- A. bought B. attended C. missed D. lost

28: I am happy to hear that you have left the singing contest.

- A. bought B. attended C. missed D. lost

Read the passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer

A UFO (Unidentified Flying Object) is any object flying in the sky which cannot be identified by the person who sees it. Sometimes the object is investigated. If people cannot figure out what the object is after an investigation, it is called a UFO. If they figure out what the object is, it can no longer be called a UFO because it has been identified.

Even though UFOs can be anything, people can use the word UFO when they are talking about alien spacecraft. Flying saucer is another word that is often used to describe an identified flying object.

Studies estimate that 50-90% of all reported sightings are identified later. Usually 10- 20% are never identified. Studies also show that very few UFO sightings are hoaxes (people trying to trick other people). Most UFOs are actually natural or man-made objects that looked strange. 80-90% of UFOs are identified as one of three different things: (a) astronomical causes (for example: planets, stars, or meteors); (b) aircraft; and (c) balloons. 10-20% UFOs are other causes, such as birds, clouds, mirages, searchlights, etc.

29. Another word used to describe a UFO is

- A. astronaut B. cooking plane C. spacecraft D. flying saucer

30. How many percent of all reported sights are not identified?

- A. 10-20% B. 20-30% C. 30-50% D. 80-90%

31. Most of UFOs are identified as one of the following things except

- A. balloons B. rains C. stars D. clouds

32. Which of the following sentences is NOT true?

- A. UFO means Unidentified Flying Object. C. Many UFO sightings are hoaxes.
B. UFO is often used to talk about alien objects. D. half of all reported UFO sightings are identified.

33. What does the word "figure out" in paragraph 1 mean?

- A. explain B. observe C. calculate D. require

Mark A, B, C, or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

34: My daughter studied(A) in her room(B) when I arrived home(C) last Thursday evening(D).

35: All the students(A) in my school are revising(B) his(C) lessons carefully(D) for the coming exam.

36: Ms Truong Thi Ha said that she feels(A) ashamed because(B) she robbed(C) other teachers' document to sell(D).

Mark letter A, B, C or D indicate the sentence that is closest in meaning to the original sentence

37: Study hard or you won't pass the exam.

- A. If you don't study hard, you won't fail the exam. C. Unless you study hard, you won't pass the exam.
B. If you study hard, you won't pass the exam. D. Unless you don't study hard, you will pass the exam.

38. "Where do bears live?" asked George.

- A. George asked where bears lived. C. George asked where live bears.
B. George asked where bears lived. D. George asked where did live bears.

39. "Do you like fried eggs?" Anne asked David

- A. Anne asked David whether he like fried eggs. C. Anne asked David if he liked fried eggs.
B. Anne asked David if he like fried eggs. D. Anne asked David if he likes fried eggs.

40. "Can they play the piano?" she asked.

- A. She asked if they could play the piano. C. She asked whether they can play the piano.
B. She asked if they can play the piano. D. She asked if could they play the piano.

Rewrite the following sentences which have the same meaning as the first ones.

41. John said: "How long does it take you to get to London, Mary?"

→ John asked Mary _____.

42. "If I were you, I would buy that house." Nam said to Na.

→ Nam advised _____.

43. Paul said: "Can you swim, Mary?"

→ Paul asked Mary _____.

44. She eats a lot of fatty food, so she is overweight.

→ If _____.

45. Mr Buong doesn't do morning exercises because he is busy.

→ If _____.